
 

 

 

 

INFORMATION REQUIRED TO RECEIVE DEPO PROVERA INJECTIONS AT CLINICAL SERVICES 

If you have been receiving Depo Provera injections at your GYN provider or Primary Care physician, and wish to 

continue your injections while on campus, the following information will be needed prior to making an appointment. 

1. Proof of an annual exam within the past twelve (12) months 

2. Date of last Depo Provera injection – documented by your physician’s office 

3. Initial starting date of Depo. documented. 

4. If you have been receiving Depo Provera for two (2) years or longer for contraceptive use, you will need 

a letter from your provider approving the continuation of your injections. Some studies have shown that 

the use of Depo Provera for more than two years may lead to decreased bone density. 

     Release of information forms are available for completion at Clinical Services and can be faxed to your physician. GYN 

medical records can be faxed to Clinical Services @ 484-646-4159. If you have any additional questions please call 

Clinical Services @ 610-683-4082. 

Thank You for your cooperation. 
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